16[™] OCTOBER 2020 NEWSLETTER 07

CHRIS GRAYLING CHRISTMAS CARD COMPETITION



Thank you to those who sent in entries for the Christmas Card Competition. It was a very difficult decision to make and we have a plan to use all the entries sent in.

Congratulations to Elaine Mathew whose design has been sent to the Rt. Hon Chris Grayling MP to be entered into his Christmas Card Competition; the winner of which will be used for his official Christmas card. We wish you the best of luck Elaine.

PROMOTIONAL FILMING

We will be hosting a small film crew at Ewell Grove on Wednesday 21st October 2020. The crew will be creating a short promotional video for parents and carers who are currently unable to take a tour of the school, due to social distancing and COVID guidelines.

GOOGLE CLASSROOM Whole School Home Learning Autumn 1a Year Group Presentations Reception Presentation for Parents Autumn

Please click on each icon to find instructions

KS1 and KS2 Home Learning for Maths and English will be uploaded on alternate weeks to Google Classroom. The English Home learning is for practise purposes and does not need to be submitted.

Reception Phonics Home learning will be uploaded weekly to Google Classroom.

Following the letter sent out on 15th October you can now access YUMU (the online scheme for music home learning) via the Charanga App on Google Classroom.

FLU VACCINATION (Main School Only - Not Nursery)

Ewell Grove's allocated nasal flu immunisation days are Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd November. The letter sent out about this is available on our website under 'virtual office' 'letters'. Please complete the econsent form by 4 pm on Monday 26th October 2020 (when the website portal will close).

EMOTION COACHING

Free online course for parents and carers on developing positive behaviour through Emotion Coaching. An approach for parents and carers to use with children and young people (aged 3-18 years). Please refer to the attached document for further information which also includes contact details of the Educational Psychology hotline for parents.

PSHE

Please find attached our Personal, Social, Health and Economic Education (PSHE) policy which is also available on our website under 'about us' 'policies'.

This has been amended in response to the introduction of the now statutory framework for Relationships Education, Relationships and Sex Education (RSE).

RSE ZOOM MEETING FOR PARENTS - YEAR 5 & 6

Relationship and Sex Education (RSE)

Next term the School Nurse will be coming into school to lead a lesson with each class in Year 5 and

This 'Changes' themed lesson will include the changes that occur during puberty and is a statutory element of the PSHE and Science curriculum.

The School Nurse will be leading a talk to year 5 and 6 parents via Zoom on 12th November at 10:00 am. During which she will talk through the content of her 'Changes' lesson and answer any questions you may have.

Further information about how to log into this talk will be sent out after half term.

FRIENDS OF EWELL GROVE (FOEG)

Please keep an eye out in book bags **next week** for our "Smartie Challenge" which is raising money for new HD pro cameras for the school.

Children are encouraged to do good deeds over half term in return for money to fill up their Smartie tube. Full details will be included with the Smarties.

The next FOEG virtual meeting will take place on Thursday 12th November.

HALF TERM

The school will be closed from Monday 26th October to Friday 30th October. Children should return to school on Monday 2nd November.